
 

DPW672 Isaac Wave Drainage Project – August 2023 
Community Update 
 
The DPW672 Isaac Drainage Improvement Project is intended to address 83 drainage point repairs throughout the city.  
The project spans across more than 30 blocks with roadway restoration to take place immediately after all drain repairs.  
 
Temporary inconveniences do tend to accompany infrastructure upgrades; however, in this case, the delays and access 
issues have been minimal. We are committed to holding all members of the team accountable to finding solutions for any 
issues that may arise, as well as to getting this work completed with an improved quality of life for the community. 
Following is an update and path forward on completing this project Spring 2024. 
 
The project team would like to thank you for your continued patience. We understand this project will be a vast 
undertaking of construction, but we are on pace to restore the community efficiently and effectively.  The following is an 
update of upcoming construction throughout the project footprint.  
 
What work is currently happening? 

• Crews are completing waterline and drainage repairs in the 2800 – 3000 block of Fortin St.  
 

• Roadway restoration is underway for the 1200 block of Spain St., 2200 block of Tennessee St. as well as the 1100 
block of Dale St.  
 

• Waterline crews have mobilized to begin repairs from the 1800 through 2000 blocks of Palmer Ave. 

 
When will this project be completed? 

• This project is currently scheduled to be completed by Spring 2024. 
 
About the Project 
This $10.5M DPW672 Isaac Wave Drainage project began in April 2023. Project construction is being completed by 
Murphy Pipeline Construction, LLC. The scope of work varies from block to block but includes the following: 

 
• Repaving the asphalt roadway from curb-to-curb  
• Replacing damaged portions of concrete with new concrete  
• Patching the roadway with asphalt, repairing damaged sidewalks and driveway aprons  
• Installing ADA compliant curb ramps at intersections  
• Replacing/repairing damaged underground water, sewer and/or drainage line 

 
 
QUESTIONS:    Ajenavi Eziemefe, RoadworkNOLA, Outreach Specialist 

504-658-7623 or roadwork@nola.gov  
 

 
HOW TO STAY INFORMED  
Questions about this project may be directed to roadwork@nola.gov or to our RoadworkNOLA hotline 504.658.ROAD 
(7623) or sign up for RoadworkNOLA text alerts by texting ROADWORK to 77295, or go to ready.nola.gov/alerts to 
create a whole profile and select the “roadwork” alert list. 

mailto:roadwork@nola.gov
file:///C:/Users/ACEziemefe/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/YCV782N1/roadwork@nola.gov

